BADGER BULLETIN

SEPT 21, 2025

"You're braver than you believe, stronger than you seem, and smarter than you think." - A.A. Milne

UPCOMING EVENTS:

- September 29: Orange Shirt Day
- September 30: National Day for Truth Reconciliation (no school)

POETE GARDENS & BIG ROCK SCHOOL DUNDRAISER

Big Rock Parent Council is excited to announce a collaboration with Poete Gardens for a Fall Bulb Fundraiser!!!

To ensure funds go directly back to the school, make sure to use the **Promo Code BIGROCK** at checkout. Check out Poete

Gardens here!

Ordering closes September 30.

Happy Gardening!!!!



THANK YOU

Thank you Mr. Gill and Mrs. Nieman for organizing another amazing Terry Fox Run! Also, a big shout out to all the parent volunteers who helped make the day a success.

Congratulations to Slade and Leeland for winning the Terry Fox t-shirt contest - way to go!!



PARENT COUNCIL UPDATES

 Every last Friday will be Treat Day. Please have your child bring a Toonie for popcorn on Sept. 26. All proceeds go directly back to the school.

REPORTING A STUDENT ABSENCE

Please make sure to contact the school before 9am to let us know if you have a student absent. Attendance can be sent to bigrock@fsd38.ab.ca or call 403-938-6666



EDSEMBLI FAMILY ACCOUNTS AND SCHOOL FEES

- School fees have been posted to your Edsembli Family Account. Payments can be made online through your account, or you can pay at the office with debit/credit/cheques. We cannot accept cash unless exact change is provided. If you need help, please contact the office and Mrs. Clarke will be happy to assist you.
- How do I login to my Edsembli Family Account?
- Visit the Big Rock School Website, under the heading Family & Community, select Edsembli Parent Login. You can also bookmark this link: https://sis.edsembli.com/WebAdmin/AB/FSD/UI/Account/SignIn
- You will now be prompted to enter your username and password. Your username is the email address provided to the school and the password is one that you have created. If you have not yet created a password, please select forgotten password and an email will be sent to you to set up a new password.
- Some families have come across an error message "user not found". If you come across this error, please contact the office: 403-938-6666

